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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: Stephanie Hiller [hiller.stephanie@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 9:52 AM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV
Subject: TRU waste disposal at LANL?

Dear Mr. Kieling, 
 
Isn't there already enough TRU waste in New Mexico, in landfills like the Mixed Waste Landfill, in canyons up 
at LANL, and even residual material from the Trinity Test Site. After all, radioactive materials do not go away!!
 
LANL has a poor history of managing waste. It should not become a depository for more, even if this storage 
will be managed more effectively. Add the threat of fire and earthquake, and people will become much less 
likely to continue living in Santa Fe. 
 
The thing is, we should not generate any more of this stuff -- which means finally giving up on making new 
nuclear weapons, which is what we have promised in successive treaties. 
 
Stephanie Hiller 
independent writer & life coach 
Santa Fe 
 


